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(S.D.)-Evans Plunge Users May Qualify For Free Membership

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 10/23/2013 09:51 AM

(Hot Springs)-The City of Hot Springs has been running Evan’s Plunge for several months, and things seem to
be going very well for everyone involved. Now, those interested in having an annual paid membership to the
Plunge may be able to do so through their insurance.
 
The SilverSneakers Program is a national fitness program that encourages older adults to live an active, healthy
lifestyle by helping with funding for fitness options, which would possibly include Evans Plunge. Those who
qualify for Medicare are eligible for the SilverSneakers Program.
 
Anyone who may be interested in the program are encouraged to call as there is a need for individual requests to
the SilverSneakers headquarters for Evans Plunge to be considered eligible for the program. People can call 1-
800-327-3822 or 1-888-423-4632 to let people with the program know they want to have the Evans Plunge
included. The office is open from 8 am to 8 pm EST, Monday through Friday. 
 
People wanting more information on the program itself can go to www.silversneakers.com.
 
(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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